Could you send this to all members, please
Kind regards
Frances

—————————— Forwarded message ---------

From: CarolineTurnbull <carolinetu@aol.com>

Date: Sat, 20 Jan 2024 at 15:20

Subject: FW: The 30th British Rowing Tour - Upper Thames, 29th August-1st September 2024
To: CarolineTurnbull <carolinetu@aol.com>

Dear touring rower,

This year’s national tour will again be on the Upper Thames from Bablock Hythe to Mapledurham,
repeating the route which we did in 2018. Full details of the tour are on our website:

British Rowing Tour 2024 (recrowing.org.uk)

Places are going fast, so sign up now if you would like to take part.
There are still a few places on weeks 2 and 3 of our Portugal tour:
Portugal Rowing Tour 2024 (recrowing.org.uk)

This is a very exciting tour (i.e. not for the faint-hearted!) mainly due to the enormous locks, but the
scenery is fantastic, so do join us.

We are also hoping to organise a tourers dinner this spring, possibly in a different venue as a change
from Leander in Henley. Details to follow.

Kind regards,
Caroline Turnbull



